THE BRITISH BROADCASTING CORPORATION
BROADCASTING HOUSE, LONDON, W.1

TELEGRAMS AND CABLES: BROADCASTS, LONDON, TELEX * INTERNATIONAL TELEX: 22182
TELEPHONE : LANGHAM 4468 - Txt,2923

Engineering Division

Reference: 02/EID/IDPB/X 20th February 1962

Frmest R. Cooper Esq.,
Editor, National Radio Club,
438 East 21st Street,
Brooklyn 26, N.Y.

U.S. A.

Dear Sir,

Thank you for your letter of 29th January and your
report on reception of our medium wave broadcasts.

We have checked the details of the progresmmes you
heard with what we were broadcasting at the time, and it
would appear that it was indeed one of our broadcasts that
you heard.

Whilst we do not operate a QSL card service for our
domestic broadcasts, we are slways interested to hear from
listeners abroad and we have forwarded your report to our
Research Department. Thank you for ypour interest in writing.
You may be interested to know that we have recently received
severel similar reports of reception in Canada and the U.S.A.
of our medium wave broadcasts.

Yours faithfully,

—_

(3.D.P. Bambridge)
for Head of Engineering Information Department
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